
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

          17th November 2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

November 

21st 9am coffee morning - open session 

21st Closing date for school photos 

22nd We will  be celebrating World Children’s day 
by watching another Big Live Assembly at school 

23rd Flu immunisations 

 

December 

6th Christmas performance—timings to be  

confirmed 

 

Week 1 of the new winter menu for school lunches  

Christian value of our fortnight 

The children have been thinking about the value of 
‘Acceptance’ this week. When we think about 
‘Acceptance’ we remember that everyone is special to 
God, everyone matters at Hope School. This has been 
particularly helpful when thinking about Anti-Bullying 
week where the children have been thinking about how 
to be inclusive and how to make sure bullying does not 
happen at Hope School. The children were reminded that 
bullying is not when people are unkind once, but when 
they are deliberately unkind lots of times. 

 It is much colder 

and wetter and 

colder, children will 

need their named 

coats in school. 

Flu Vaccine Reminder 

The NHS school immunisation service will be  

visiting on THURSDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 

This is a reminder that you need to register and 

give your consent for your child to be able to 

have the immunisation on that day.  

INFO: 0300 123 5074 or email: 

snhs.schoolagedimmunisations-soton@nhs.net 

This week’s Lovely Hat winners 

 

 

 

School photographs were sent home on Tuesday 7th            

November. We can take cash orders in the school office or   

orders can be made online using the code on the proof 

card.  

The closing date for order is 21st November. 

Creators Hugo 

Trailblazers Melaher  

Innovators Mohammad 

Discoverers Tobe 

Green Adv Eyad 

Blue Adv Amelia 

Explorers Joella 

Pioneers Sultana 



   SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

 

 

 

 

This week where we are coming into a 
season of festivals and celebrations just 
wanted to remind the children about the 
importance of asking for permission     
before taking photographs of others or 
posting photographs of others online. 

 

            

PTA CHRISTMAS FAYRE MEETING 

If you'd like to help at our first ever PTA Christmas 

Fayre on 1st December, we have a planning 

meeting on zoom this Monday, 20th at 8pm. Your 

festive ideas are warmly welcome! If you can't 

make the meeting but would like to help or man a 

stall or set up the grotto during the day let us know. 

Lizzie is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Hope Community PTA Christmas Fayre! 

Time: Nov 20, 2023 08:00 PM London 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78499543844?

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 6th November 2023 

Creators    81.3% 

Trailblazers   93.4% 

Innovators   94.3% 

Discoverers   92.1% 

Blue Adventurers  97.2% 

Green Adventurers  97.4% 

Explorers   93.7% 

Pioneers    86.5% 

 

Whole School          91.9%   

Well Done Green Adventurers 

Lateness    

Week Beginning 6th November 2023 

Creators    4 children late 

Trailblazers   3 children late 

Innovators   2 children late 

Discoverers   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers  4 children late 

Green Adventurers  3 children late 

Explorers   5 children late 

Pioneers    3 children late 

 

Last week there were 37 instances of lateness by 26 

children and 9 hours  and 45 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78499543844?pwd=JCpaikAGLv5k1eDVaoNmNH2LbR2MrM.1

